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15th October 2020 

Walk to School Week – 19th – 23rd October  

Dear Parents, 

On the above dates Brady Primary will be holding a Walk to School week and all 
children are invited to take part. 

Tomorrow, your child will bring home a walking diary which will have different 
activities for them to complete for each day they walk to school. All children that take 
part will also be given stickers during the week and a walk to school badge at the end 
of the week.  

We understand that some families live to far away to walk all the way, and if this is the 
case for you and your child, then all we ask is that you park a bit further away from 
the school and walk for at least 5 minutes to get to school, something that we would 
encourage every day if you need to drive your child to school.   

Walking to school is not only great exercise for you and your child, but it also gives 
them the opportunity to socialise with their friends before school and makes the air 
around our school cleaner and healthier.   

Please remember if you do need to drive your child to school that double yellow lines, 
zig zags and other parking restrictions are there to protect the children that attend 
Brady Primary.  

Parking on these restrictions can cause obstruction and unnecessary accidents so  
please do not park on them. 

We would like to thank you all for your continued support and we hope that you and 
your child will take part in the Walk to School week. 

   

 


